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Good afternoon everyone, 
 
Another busy couple of weeks in school and we are really feeling the Autumn season creeping up on us now 
we’ve entered October.  
 
Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 
Thank you to everyone that came and supported us last Friday either by providing delicious goodies, teabags 
or your company. Even though the rain did spoil our fun midway through the afternoon, it was still a success 
and once we have the final total for monies raised, we will get this information to you. A big, big thank you 
to Miss Ibbotson, Miss Blackie and the fundraising team for all their help in organizing the event and to Mr 
Clayton, Miss Baldwin and the school choir for their beautiful singing. It was lovely to see some members of 
the local community join us too. 
 
Parking Poster 
A number of children have helped me in the design of a parking banner for our perimeter wall, Bridge Road 
side. The children are keen to resolve this issue and have come up with some lovely ideas that are now being 
converted into a large banner to display. As part of our SCARF work in PSHE we have been looking at Safe 
and Caring and linking this to our community. We are hopeful that your support for the children’s efforts, 
will have a positive impact upon the parking issues we are having around school. 
 
School Uniform 
Please ensure that children’s PE kits are in line with our school uni-
form policy. Not all items need to have a school logo, apart from 
their PE hoodie, but please avoid colours that are not school uniform 
colours and branded items such as ‘Nike’ wherever possible. We do 
have ‘new to you‘ stores of uniform in school. If you are interested in 
purchasing some for a small donation, please contact the school 
office. 
 
Wishing you all a safe and happy weekend. 
 

Anna Riley 
Headteacher 
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Miss Baldwin’s SENCO Page 

Book recommendation! 
 
At school we have used Paul 
Dix principles to underpin our 
changes in behaviour policy 
and strategy. The books to the 
left have been hugely helpful 
for us. He has now  released a 
parent version which is equally 
as helpful and some of the staff 
are reading  it (as parents). An 
easy read with some great real-
istic and easy advice.  
Worth checking out! 
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Early Reading Event 
 
Just a reminder that next Tuesday 10th October at 5:30pm, Mrs Dawson and Miss Dunkley 
will be hosting an early reading event for parents of children in Reception class. If you are 
new to the school and have children in Year 1 or Year 2, or would like a refresher on this  
subject, you are more than welcome to come along - just let the school office know.  
Reading is so incredibly important and getting it right from the very start is crucial to        
supporting your child’s learning journey.  
At this event we will look at reading ‘The bigger picture’ and reading ‘From the start’. 
Looking forward to seeing you there! 
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Cross Country Running at South Craven—27th September 2023 
It’s been another successful cross country competition at South Craven on Wednesday 27th September.  
Despite the threat of a storm, all our young runners enjoyed the experience and gave their absolute best. 
This event is so much more than just showing skills and competitiveness, this is all about the strength of the 
character - and Team Sutton had it in abundance! We even had plenty of pupils qualifying to the next round, 
an amazing achievement. 
Well done to everyone and massive thank you to all the parents for your continued support! 
Mrs Howes 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

A word from the children… 

 

Jacob - I found it very tiring but so much fun! 

Harry - It was amazing! I really enjoyed it. 

Grayson - It was really fun. 

Arrietty - It was a bit hard to run that far, but I really enjoyed it and I’m glad I did it.  

Imogen - It was amazing! It was hard to keep up with others, but I tried my best.  

Myla - It was amazing, perfect, very tiring, fun, exciting and very sweaty - I loved it! 

Emily - It was good but after the race I had to pour water over myself as it was so tiring. 

Charlie - It was a long run, I was excited to do it and I tried my best to get to the final. 

Vinny - It was very fun, I liked it a lot and it was a great exercise for my legs. 

Everley - I really liked running with my friends and it was also fun watching others race. 
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